HB 578 -- MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION (Bromley)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Transportation

This bill repeals the provision of law which requires that wvehicles
manufactured as an even-numbered model year must be renewed each
even—-numbered calendar year and that vehicles manufactured as an
odd-numbered model year must be renewed each odd-numbered calendar
year.

The bill also provides that any motor vehicle not equipped with a
front license plate bracket will not be required to display a front
license plate. At the time of initial or renewal registration, the
owner must surrender the front license plate to the Department of
Revenue and notify the Department that the vehicle is not equipped
with a front license plate bracket.



